
 

Kudos: Marc Cherna 

Marc Cherna, DHS director, was recently honored with the African American Strategic 

Partnership (AASP) Leadership Award. Marc was selected for the award in recognition 

of “his national and local leadership in addressing disproportionality among African 

American Families involved in the child welfare system.” The award was presented at 

the AASP’s second annual conference on April 2.  
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